
	

	
PLEASE	SUBMIT	INFINITE	CAMPUS	ATTENDANCE	WITHIN	TEN	MINUTES	OF	START	OF	EACH	CLASS	
PERIOD.ENTRIES	FOR	THE	DAILY	E-BULLETIN	ARE	DUE	BY	END	OF	LUNCH	AT	LEAST	ONE	DAY	PRIOR	
TOjon_shigaki@notes.k12.hi.us	
	

BREAKFAST/SNACK:  COFFEE CAKE, SOUTHERN PORK LINKS OR CEREAL CHOICE WITH TOAST.  
LUNCH:  HOT TURKEY SANDWICH, WHIPPED POTATOS, CARROT, EDAMAME, SALAD BAR AND FRUIT 
CHOICE. CAFETERIA MONITORS: Please report 30 minutes prior to Lunch. Failure to report may result in detention 
hours.  TODAY’s MONITORS ARE:  AJ Zebty, Angel Agapay, Shayden Agapay, Jayhan Agbayani.  Friday's monitors 
are:  Marjorie Agcaoli, Ramon Agdeppa, Lorraine Joyce Aguilar, Lanz Aira Aguinaldo 

TODAY	IS	
THURSDAY,	DECEMBER	19,	2019	

REGULAR	Schedule:	
7,	1,	RECESS,	
2,	3,	LUNCH,	4	

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON 
CHANNEL 46.  If no TV access, please read this Daily Bulletin to 
your class.  Mahalo! 
 
Congratulations to Tuipulotu Lai who signed his National Letter of 
Intent to play football for Brigham Young University yesterday 
afterschool at Samuel M. Kamakau Library. Good luck to Tui! I mua 
Lahainaluna! 

Congratulations to the Varsity Boys Basketball team as they defeated 
King Kekaulike High School by score of 58-29 Tuesday night at Jimmie 
H. Greig Gymnasium.  Malino Jacinto led the team with 23 points and 
Tre Rickard added 11 points.  It was the first win under new head coach 
Nick Webb. I mua Lahainaluna! 

Attention Juniors: The State/District Spring session of the ACT will be 
administered at Lahainaluna High School (National Test Center) on 
Saturday, February 8, 2020, at 7:30 AM. Testing will begin promptly at 
8:AM.  All eligible students may report to P-18 for registration beginning 
today, December 18, 2019. Dr. Mathis Wisseh will be expecting your 
presence. 

Good luck to Mia Utrillo, Jordyn Ratterman, and Sosefina Riley who 
will be performing in the MAPA's "Nutcracker" this Friday at 7:30pm 
and this Saturday at 3:00pm. Both will be held at the Maui Arts and 
Cultural Center Castle Theater.  Mia will be playing the part of Clara in 
Friday's performance.  For more information on prices, please go to the 
Maui Arts and Cultural Center webpage.  I mua Lahainaluna! 
 
Attention Students:  If you received a white slip for a teacher to sign for 
registration, please make sure to turn them in to Mrs. Sasai by December 
20. 
 
Lahainaluna PTSA is having a project Grad T-shirt Design 
Contest.  Enter your designs to Mrs. Phillips by Jan 15 to win a $50 Gift 
Certificate. 
 
To all students who walk home:  Please be reminded that all who walk 
home, must do so using the sidewalk down Lahainaluna Road.  Crossing 
through LIS will be considered trespassing and security will be retaining 
you until parents can pick you up.  Once again, please DO NOT cut 
through Lahaina Intermediate School when walking home. 
 
SCHOOL BUS RIDERS:  Just a friendly reminder;  2nd quarter bus 
passes will expire on Friday, 12/20/19.  To alleviate interruption with 

school bus transportation, please make your payment for your 3rd quarter 
bus pass before or by 12/20/19.  Mahalo. 
 
Applications for Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RYLA) 3-day 
camp program is open to 9-12 high school students. Ten Rotary Clubs 
of Maui will be hosting this event February 7-9, 2020, Friday to 
Sunday. This an overnight camp held at Camp Keanae on 
Maui. Workshop participants will experience activities that will 
encourage them to think about leadership principles and how these 
principles can be applied in life. The workshop will empower and 
challenge the participants to be proactive in their school and 
community. This workshop is offered AT NO COST TO THE 
STUDENTS.  All campers will be required to take the bus transportation 
that will be provided. Busses will depart from Lahaina and UH Maui. 
Applications can be found online at rylamaui.org under 2020 RYLA 
Maui tab/applicants. Medical and Code of Conduct Forms must be 
printed and mailed or scanned/email to mary@jigsawjava.com. For any 
questions, please call Mary Albitz at 808-269-2445 
 
COUNSELORS CORNER: 
Lahainaluna High School will be offering the PSAT exam on Thursday, 
January 16, 2020 at 7:50am. The PSAT (or Preliminary SAT) measures; 
verbal reasoning, critical reading, math problem solving, and writing 
skills developed over many years, both in and out of school. It is 
designed to show how well a student will do on the SAT exam; which is 
the most common college entrance exam. 
 
The cost will be $15.00. Students must return their signed registration 
form and payment, to Miss Kristy in the College & Career Center by 
Friday, January 10, 2020. Money Orders can be made payable to 
Lahainaluna High School. No checks will be accepted. NO REFUND 
WILL BE GIVEN FOR ANY REASON AFTER FRIDAY, 
JANUARY 10, 2020. The test will last approximately 3 hours. Testing 
will take place at Lahainaluna High School library. If you have any 
questions please contact 9 th grade counselor Robert Hollifield at 662-
3979 ext. 232 or Kristy Arakawa ext. 247. 
 
CLUB CHATTER: 
FFA:  Just a reminder that we have a meeting today at Mr. Ideoka's room 
during lunch. See you there! 
 
Japan Tour 2020:  If you signed up for the official Japan Tour 2020, 
your SA-1 forms, passports and first payment is due on Friday, 
December 20.  If you have any questions, see Sensei in K-102.  Arigatou! 


